
April 23,2025 

 TOWA CORPORATION 

 

 

Notice of Official Website Maintenance 

 

 

Thank you for visiting our official website. 

Please be advised that we will be performing scheduled maintenance on our 

website as outlined below. 

During this time, the website may be temporarily unavailable. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate 

your kind understanding and cooperation. 

 

 

■ Scheduled Maintenance Date and Time 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025 - 10:00 PM to 12:00 PM (JST) 

 

■ Website Scheduled for Maintenance 

   Official Website: https://www.towajapan.co.jp/ 

 

  Please note that the maintenance period may be extended or shortened depending 

on the situation. 

 

 


